
  
FARMINGTON CITY COUNCIL  

SPECIAL MEETING 
 

 
A special meeting of the Farmington City Council was held on Wednesday, November 
16, 2005, in Council Chambers, 23600 Liberty Street, Farmington, Michigan.  Notice of 
the meeting was posted in compliance with Public Act 267-1976. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:50 p.m. by Mayor Pro Tem McShane. 
 
COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: John T. Buck, Valerie S. Knol (arrived 7:37 

p.m.), Joanne M. McShane, Karen E. 
Sutherland, Michael J. Wiggins. 

 
COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT:  None. 
 
CITY ADMINISTRATION: Clerk/Treasurer Cantrell, City Manager Pastue, 

Attorney Schultz. 
 
NEW COUNCIL MEMBER ORIENTATION 
 
City Manager Pastue, Clerk/Treasurer Cantrell and Attorney Schultz were present to 
discuss and answer questions for new Councilmembers regarding the following: 
 

• Council roles and responsibilities 
• Boards, Committees and Commissions 
• Councilmember appointments on Boards and Commissions 
• Organization of Council at the second meeting in November  

 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
None were heard. 
 
 
COUNCIL COMMENT 
 
Mayor Pro Tem McShane spoke about the upcoming recognition dinner. 
 
Councilmember Buck asked about a Council retreat to discuss goal setting.  Pastue 
responded that it would probably take place in January or February. 
 
Councilmember Knol discussed several upcoming issues. 
 
Discussion followed regarding Council members’ interest in serving on various 
committees. 
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ADJOURNMENT 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      JoAnne M. McShane, Mayor Pro Tem 
 
    
 

____________________________________ 
      Patsy K. Cantrell, City Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 

 Susan K. Halberstadt, Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 

APPROVED:  NOVEMBER 21, 2005 
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